
 

 

 

ATTN. to Mr. Jean - Paul BELESHAY 

Founder & Leader of Great Heart Global,  
United States of America (USA) 

 
Douala, May 14th, 2025 

 
 

Ref: 0238-05/CABEF-NL-PB/ sm 

Subject : Letter of Appreciation 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I was particularly honored by your presence at the "CABEF Beyond Borders" event, 

held on May 8, 2025, in Houston, Texas, USA, at the George R. Brown Convention Center. 

 

My gratitude and appreciation are all the more significant given that your participation 

contributed to the success of this important event. Indeed, we were able to highlight African 

investment projects and sign partnership agreements. 

 

Preparations for “CABEF Africa 2025” and "CABEF Beyond Borders" 2026 are 

underway, details of these events will be communicated to you shortly. 

I wish you the best in all you undertake.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely. 

. 

 

 
 

 


